
Due to COVID-19,
our Optical Center is closed 

for in-person services 

These in-person services are temporarily suspended:  
– Contact lens fitting appointments
– Eyeglass fittings, adjustments & repairs
– Shopping for glasses
– Picking up eyeglasses or contacts. All eyeglasses 

are being shipped directly to you. 

(except for patients with urgent 
vision needs coming from Optometry)

Call the Optical Center to:
– Order new contact prescriptions & apply your benefit
– Check your Optical benefit & prescription
– Check order status
– Get help via phone if you’re not seeing clearly with 

your new glasses or contacts  

Visit kp2020.org or call (800) 777-7902. 

Reorder current contact prescriptions online at kp2020.org


